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Appendix 7 

On November 18, 2021, the Great Western Brewery T earn and aodbt 
architecture+ interior design facilitated an open house for neighbours 
and stakeholders in the area. A mail-out invitation was sent to 
neighbouring addresses 2 weeks prior to the event (list of addresses 
was provided by City of Saskatoon). 

The format was come-and-go, and followed Provincial Health 
Regulations with respect to Covid-19 measures. 

A series of information boards were used to help communicate the 
intent of the project. A site plan, floorplans, and elevations and 
renderings were presented for review and comments. The Great 
Western/aodbt team explained the visuals and project intent and 
engaged in discussions/feedback. 

The overall response was very positive, with most attendees excited 
to hear that the Great Western Brewery was going to remain in the 
downtown core. 

Some constructive feedback was provided with respect to the logistics 
of the project, including some concern around noise disruptions 
during construction and through added operations. 

The following neighbours and stakeholders attended the open house: 
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NAME ADDRESS PHONE NUMBER COVID 19 CHECK 

There were some neighbours unable to attend the open house. The following neighbours were 
consulted with one-on-one from Great Western staff: 
• Orchard Veterinary Clinic
• Meridian Developments
















